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Comments: There should not be removal of such fixed anchors already established on all climbing routes. This

may cause harm, not only to climbers, but the community itself. Feeling safe while doing something someone

loves should be accessible by anyone. An alteration to how fixed anchors are viewed is necessary. A chance to

view it as an opportunity to save countless lives instead of destroying natural resources. Maybe spreading more

awareness on how to maintain these bolted routes would be a better alternative than to remove them all together.

Getting rid of the entirety of the problem is not fixing it. Please reconsider the options.

 


